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	This newsletter from PSNC is sent every Tuesday and Friday. It contains important information for those that work in the community pharmacy sector.

In this update: Flu vac service spec published; C-19 Costs workshop now on-demand; Health inequalities online learning; extension to extra Smartcard rights.

Flu Vaccination Service specification published
NHS England and NHS Improvement (NHSE&I) have now published the service specification for the 2021/22 Community Pharmacy Seasonal Influenza Vaccination Advanced Service. The publication of this document formally starts the countdown to the commencement of what is expected to be the largest ever community pharmacy flu vaccination programme on Wednesday 1st September 2021. 
The national Patient Group Direction (PGD) will be published shortly, and the flexibilities agreed as part of last season’s provision of the service allowing for vaccinations off-site and outside the consultation room will continue.

NHSE&I have also confirmed that they are looking to have a National Protocol in place to support the flu vaccination programme for 2021/22. Contractors could use this protocol as an alternative to the PGD, where they can use the skill mix flexibilities allowed by the protocol.

Read the full service specification

Latest COVID-19 Cost Claims workshop now on-demand
PSNC’s final COVID-19 Cost Claims Workshop for community pharmacy contractors is now available to watch on-demand.

As the second webinar in the series, our presenters were able to include a little more detail about how the process applies in specific scenarios and the event also includes subtitles to make it easier to follow.

Contractors have until 15th August 2021 to claim for their pandemic-related costs using an agreed claim form provided by the NHS Business Services Authority (NHSBSA).

View the on-demand webinar 

CPPE launch Health inequalities e-learning and e-assessment
The Centre for Pharmacy Postgraduate Education (CPPE) has launched a Health inequalities e-learning programme and associated e-assessment.

This e-learning has been specially designed to support pharmacists, pharmacy technicians, and trainees within these roles to develop the skills and knowledge required to reduce health inequalities within their local communities and among those they serve. 

Access this e-learning 

Extra Smartcard rights extended until 2022
During the pandemic, NHS Digital added the multi-site FFFFF Smartcard code and Shared Care Record (SCR) access rights onto the Smartcards of pharmacists and pharmacy technicians. This extension of Smartcard rights was supported by PSNC and NHSE&I.
 
NHS Digital have now confirmed to PSNC that these assignment codes will be further extended until 31st March 2022.

Learn more about the extra Smartcard rights
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